Tendring

District Council

Tenders are invited from suitable persons who wish to seize the
opportunity to operate a deckchair service at two prime Clacton locations:
Martello Beach, and the section beach below First and Second Avenue.

Please refer to the location plans for each location, which shows the extent of
each area that is available.

The successful applicant will receive an operating agreement for the upcoming
summer 2024 season, commencing in June 2024, benefitting from the use of
50 council owned deckchairs to be allocated per location.

For further details of how to submit your proposal and what details you need to
include, please read through the supporting documents linked on our website or
contact the Property Services Team using the details below:

Telephone (01255) 686939

E-mail: propertyservices@tendringdc.gov.uk



